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I cannot believe we still allow burning of lead in our city limits! For recreational 

purposes? Who thinks that is a good idea? As a resident of North Portland, I have to 

put up with the noise and air pollution of the races all summer at Portland 

International Raceway. I don’t see why I should have to breathe more lead just 

because I cannot afford to live further away from the racetrack. I worry about the 

affects on the children and wildlife on the peninsula from the known poison that we 

have already banned from gasoline and paint. This bill makes good sense! Ban 

leaded gasoline at PIR! Thank you! 


